
 

 

 

 
REMINDER to PICK UP your PRE-ORDERED LUNCHES at the MP ROOM WINDOW! 

 
Monday            -   White Spot-Hamburger, Veggie Burger or Lettuce Wrap 
Tuesday           -   Hot House Pizza-Hawaiian, Cheese, Pepperoni/Bacon 
Wednesday      -   Hot House Calzone-Hawaiian, Cheese, Pepperoni/Bacon 
Thursday          -   Mucho Burrito - Beef Chicken or Veggie Burrito 
 

DAILY EVENTS – check DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

KEEP UP TO DATE WITH LP INSTAGRAM - LAMBRICK PARK INSTRAGRAM 

UPCOMING LP EVENTS: 

DECEMBER 01:   LAMPAC  
DECEMBER 02:   EVENING of THEATRE 
DECEMBER 03-04:   LP Basketball Tournament 
DECEMBER 10:   EVENING of THEATRE  
DECEMBER 13-17:             GRAD2022 Photos - PRESTIGE PORTRAITS 
DECEMBER 15:   GRAD2022 Winter Formal  
DECEMBER 17-18:   LP Basketball Tournament 
DECEMBER 20-JANUARY 03 WINTER BREAK – school closed 
 

Dear LP families,  

It is amazing that we are near the end of November. Hopefully all of our LP families have been 
doing OK through the fuel shortages and rains recently. 

Ms. Paas is the new Principal of Stelly’s Secondary starting in January. Congrats on your new 
position, we are going to miss you.  

Consequently, we would like to welcome Mr. Geoffrey Macdonald as the new Vice Principal here 
at Lambrick, we are looking forward to working with you. 

Good luck to our Volleyball teams that will be competing in the Provincial Championships over the 
next couple of weeks. 

Thanks to all of our coaches, parents, and student athletes for all of your hard work and dedication 
during the Fall season of sports.  

Good luck to our Winter Sport teams as their seasons begin next week. 

 

Lambrick Park Secondary School 
4139 Torquay Drive, Victoria, B.C.   V8N 3L1 
Phone: 250-477-0181   Fax #: 250-477-0143 

 
Website:  www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca                            Email:  lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca 

 

Gord Mitchell, Principal                                           Melanie Paas, Vice Principal                                         Barry Janzen, Vice Principal

 

 

https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
https://www.instagram.com/lambrickpark/?hl=en
http://prestigeportraits.ca/
mailto:lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca


If you haven’t had a chance to order from Purdy’s please do so soon. 

Hopefully we use the rain that is in the forecast to opportunistically get some holiday season 
preparations started. 

Have a great weekend. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

REPORT CARDS AVAILABLE TODAY on MyEd Student portal: 

>>>Logging Into The Student Portal<<< 

*********************************************************************************************** 

Purdy’s Order for LAMPAC… if you haven’t yet placed an order, please do so: 

FUNDRAISING PURDYS 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Daily Health Checks 

As cold season is upon us, we would like to remind students and parents of the Daily Health 
Check (https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1).  For the safety and 
well-being of all, please ensure that you/your child stays home if your symptoms require it.   

******************************************************** 

CLOTHING DRIVE: We have donation bins for gently used or new “Warm Clothing and Jackets” 
to help support those in need during the winter months. If you are clearing out your closets, or 
have anything to donate, please have your student bring those items in. Anything you have to 
donate would be appreciated. 

******************************************************** 

TRAVEL REQUIREMENTS from the GVSD61 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

As the winter break approaches, the District would like to remind families and staff about travel 
requirements when leaving and returning to the country.  

All travellers returning to/entering Canada must follow the testing and quarantine requirements. 
For all details, including 72 hour or less trips, please visit: www.travel.gc.ca. 

There are some exemptions for fully vaccinated travellers who are permitted to enter Canada. We 
recommend that you review travel requirements prior to travel as advisories or guidelines may 
evolve.  

Students, staff and other adults who are not fully vaccinated and have travelled outside of 
Canada CANNOT attend school for 14 days after arrival, as part of federal requirements. This 
includes children under 12 who are travelling with their fully vaccinated parents.  

********************************************************* 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1695wdineyVkqUhIT_x_NI2CEHzKk7xA2/view?usp=sharing
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1442408-89671
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1
http://www.travel.gc.ca/


LAMPAC Fundraiser:  
 
PURDYS Chocolatiers Seasonal Fundraising 
 
Help support LAMPAC to support our school. It’s quick and easy for anyone planning on ordering 
Purdy’s Chocolates this holiday season. 
 
Use this link: https://fundraising.purdys.com/1442408-89671  
 
Register for an account (if you don’t have one already) and place an order. 
Before the holidays,  your order will be available for pick up at Lambrick, or can go home with your 
child (if you are OK with that) 
 
Please consider helping LAMPAC 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

LP WINTER CLOTHING DRIVE from November 19th - December 10th 

We are inviting the LP community to kindly donate any new or gently used winter clothing (jackets, 
sweaters, toques, socks, scarves, gloves, pants, blankets, etc.) for those in need during the cold winter 
months. All donations will be taken to Our Place Society which is in desperate need of coats and other 
warm items.  

Collection bins are placed in three locations around the school: 

• Ms. Moreau’s Classroom (Room 16) 
• Outside the office 
• Near the water fountains by the Academy hallway  

 

Thank you for your kindness and generosity in advance! Questions? Contact Ms. Moreau at 
jmoreau@sd61.ca. 

 

Everyone is invited to EVENING OF THEATRE including a Silent Auction fundraiser on Friday 
December 10th @ 7:00pm.   

The Evening of Theatre Silent Auction is a huge fundraiser, paired with a variety show performed 
by Musical Theatre and Senior Theatre students including some short films from the Film and TV 
students.   

Evening of Theatre will take place in the main auditorium at Lambrick Park Church - 1780 Feltham 
Road.  Vaccine Passports will be required!  Tickets are $15 & on sale in The Studio.  Come for a 
great show, dessert and coffee.  For tickets please contact Jeanette Martin  jemartin@sd61.bc.ca 

 

GRAD2022 NEWS: 

GRAD2022 Hoodies, LP Plaid Shirts, Masks & Lanyards – purchase through 

 SCHOOL CASH ONLINE 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1442408-89671
mailto:jmoreau@sd61.ca
mailto:jemartin@sd61.bc.ca
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/


 

 

GRAD2022 Winter Banquet @The Beach House – 5109 Cordova Bay Road 

December 15, 2021 6:00-9:00 PM 

Dinner & Entertainment  
featuring 

The Robert Mesmer Comedy Hypnosis Show 

BUY YOUR TICKET THROUGH CASH ON LINE – guest forms at the front desk 
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com  

         ************************************************************************************************* 

BOOK YOUR PHOTO SESSION FOR GRAD2022 photos – PRESTIGE PORTRAITS 

************************************************************************************************** 

ATTENTION ALL Grade 12’s & Parents – Next Virtual Fair will be December 1st! 

REGISTER NOW:  https//www.postsecondarybc.ca/virtual-fair/ 

 

GRAD 2022 Update:  

Graduating students are reminded to check their sd61learn email accounts for an email from Mr. 
Janzen so that they can sign up for the grad google classroom.  

To view information about post-secondary news and scholarship news, please bookmark this 
page for our bimonthly updates LP Scholarship Newsletter  (bit.ly/LPScholar) 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Lambrick Park GIRLS BASKETBALL FUNDRAISER - Encourage your family, friends, and 
neighbours to return their deposit containers to one of the 3 Return-It depot locations in Victoria - 
they can donate the total or partial amount of their refund directly to LAMBRICK PARK GIRLS 
BASKETBALL.  

 
 
LP CAREER NEWS - Lambrick Park Careers SD61 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/
http://prestigeportraits.ca/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O5lCH6UMJGLf8DJf8oWoPEcsyySVN-99QrirC97WLf0/edit
https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/


 
 

 

November 2021 Secondary Snapshot 

This months topic is communication! 

Help! My Teen has Stopped Talking to Me 

 

 

http://cm.pn/7wxn

